
March 18, 2021

SPECIAL REPORT

The Treasury Department and IRS announced that the federal 
income tax filing due date is automatically extended from April 15, 
2021, to May 17, 2021 in IR-2021-59.

Please note – at this time the postponement of the tax filing deadline includes the deferred payment 
of taxes due for 2020 but does not include a deferral of the Year 2021, 1st quarter estimate. This 
deferral also does not cover the filing deadlines for state returns.

Taxpayers do not need to file any additional forms or call the IRS to qualify for this automatic federal 
tax filing and payment relief. 

How Can CS&L Help?
We are committed to providing you with the best service possible in preparing your tax returns/
extensions, and will continue to work hard to get tax returns completed and filed as quickly as possible 
for you. Please continue to send us your tax material. We appreciate your efforts to assist us in doing 
so timely, understanding that each of you will be impacted differently and have different priorities. 
Despite the extended deadline, we are continuing to process returns and get them filed as soon as 
possible.  We will continue to monitor additional notifications issued by the IRS and state governments 
and will keep you updated as we learn more.

An extension of time can be filed by May 17, 2021 to extend the deadline to October 15, 2021 for 
individuals.

https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/tax-day-for-individuals-extended-to-may-17-treasury-irs-extend-filing-and-payment-deadline

